REFERRAL CRITERIA 

SPECIAL NEEDS HEALTH VISITING SERVICE (SNHV)
· The Special Needs Health Visitors provide a service for PRESCHOOL children.  The child MUST be preschool at point of referral. 
· Children MUST be registered with a GP in either East or North Hertfordshire.

· Referrals will be considered with supporting evidence from Health Professionals and the Early Years Advice Team. If you wish to discuss a referral, please contact us on specialneedshv.enh-tr@nhs.net or 01438 288372.  For health visitors and APHPs – you could also discuss your concerns with your clinical lead for SEND, Nicola Freeman.
· Referrals to the SNHV service will not be accepted for the primary purpose of co-ordinating a Team Around the Family meeting (TAF).

CRITERIA FOR REFERRAL
1) Pre-school children who have been referred to the community paediatrician* for assessment for possible Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD). 

*PLEASE DO NOT refer children under 2½ years to the SNHV service for concerns about possible ASD.
Our role will be to provide support & information for these families during the assessment process. As well as providing information and/or observation that will form part of the ASD assessment.
2) A child with a complex condition whose needs are unable to be met by the universal health visiting pathway.* 
*If there are multi-professionals supporting the family, a referral to our service may not be necessary, please call to discuss potential concerns prior to referral. Please do not refer a child for the purpose of SNHV co-ordinating a Team Around the Family meeting (TAF). 
Please note, for the purpose of referral the child must also have accompanying global developmental delay. 
3) If you are referring because of challenging behaviour or parents are concerned about possible ADHD then please refer to the family Centre (for parenting support) BEFORE you refer to the SNHV Service*. 

*Referrals for concerns regarding possible ADHD will not be considered by the SNHV service. However, if there are concerns re possible ASD after family centre intervention then consider a referral to SNHV service, with relevant information from the Family Support Worker. 
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